
ROAD CLOSURE ON N 42ND ST 

04/01/2022 
 
N 42nd Street between Fletcher Ave and Skipper Rd will be closed starting Monday 
April 4 thru April 25. 

Bull Runner service on Route A and Route C will be modified as follows: 
Route A will be on a detour. 
 
A temporary Route C Off Campus will connect MSC to stops on 46th, Skipper, and 
two stops on 42nd St. 
 
A temporary Route C On Campus will make connections between MSC, Library, 
and The Village. 
 
For more information, please call 813-974-

http://usfbullrunner.com/


http://www.usf.edu/administrative-services/parking/documents/parkingmap.pdf

	

